This is your kiddo’s time to groove with the McLouth Cheerleaders at the varsity home game
Friday Night, September 21st. They will participate in the half-time show for all to see.
Children will sit with parents until 5 minutes left of 2™ quarter prior to half time where then the
children will meet the cheerleaders on the high school track with classmates.

Practice will be Sunday, September 16th from 1:00pm-4:00pm in the multipurpose room
(purple gym cafeteria) and Wednesday September 19th from 3:30pm to 5:00pm meeting in
multipurpose room and will be dismissed at the HS football field.

Kiddo’s will need to bring a WHITE t-shirt TO BE TIE DYED with our cheerleaders which
will be worn at the game. Snacks and fun will be provided at practices

All this for $15.00 per child. Make checks out to McLouth USD 342.
Please complete below and turn your money and information below into the elementary office.
FORMS DUE September|#th at 3:30pm.
L]

For further information please email mchenrym@mclouth.org

Childs name: Childs age: Shirt Size:
Parent Name: Phone #:
Parent’s email address: Allergies:

Special Notes:



